
M E M O R A N D U M 

To:   ALL RESIDENTS & STAFF 
From: ANDREW DUJON, President/Chief Executive Officer 
RE:  Happy Valentine’s Day Memo   
Date: February 14, 2025 
 
Good morning, 
 
I hope this memo finds you well.  

Thank you to the Waterman Communities Foundation, Sondra Luebke, and everyone 
who helped celebrate the Mount Dora Fire and EMS team with the Valentine’s Day 
meal delivery. Your generosity supports the dedicated men and women who protect 
our community daily, and we truly appreciate your efforts. 

The recent Heart Walk organized by our Wellness Department had a great turnout, and 
it was nice to see residents come together to support heart health awareness. Events 
like these promote wellness and reinforce our commitment to fostering a caring and 
active community.  

The Super Bowl party was well received, with positive feedback on the presentation, 
food, and lively atmosphere. It was a team effort from our Culinary Department, and 
we appreciate the hard work that made the event successful. Thank you to all who 
participated. 

This is a reminder to check out the latest weekly update from the Plant Operations 
Department on the resident portal. 

I want to acknowledge Brady for going above and beyond by coming in on his day off to 
resolve internet connectivity concerns. The dedication of employees like Brady ensures 
that our community continues to run smoothly and that residents receive the best 
service possible. Please join me in recognizing and appreciating this extra effort. 

Finally, I want to take this opportunity to wish you a Happy Valentine’s Day! May your 
day be filled with joy, whether you celebrate with friends and family or take the time to 
appreciate our community.  

Have a great weekend.  


